REQUIRED ANNUAL REPORT
FOR HONORABLY RETIRED MINISTERS

The Presbytery of Sheppards and Lapsley
3603 Lorna Ridge Drive, Birmingham, AL 35216

205/978-0320 psl@pslpcusa.org
Name Spouse
E-mail
Home Address
Home Telephone Cell

IF YOU ARE CURRENTLY EMPLOYED (Full or Part time) even though honorably retired

Office Address

Office Telephone ( )

Are you ENROLLED in Social Security? Yes No

Are you RECEIVING Social Security benefits? Yes No

Are you RECEIVING a pension from the Board of Pensions? Yes No

Since retirement, where do you usually worship?

Are you engaged in serving the larger church (Presbytery, Synod, General Assembly, or other) in a
volunteer capacity? If so, what?

Avre there pastoral duties that you are now performing or would like to perform should there be opportunity?

Is there an area of the Presbytery’s ministry in which would you like to serve? If so, what?

Would you like to share transportation with someone to meetings of Presbytery?




Would you like closer contact with other retired ministers?

Would you like to participate with peers in bi-monthly luncheons?

If you are physically restricted, would you like occasional visits or calls from one of your peers or from
the General Presbyter?

Have you suggestions of how the Presbytery can better meet the needs of our honorably retired
ministers and their spouses?

What things could the Commission on Ministry do that would enhance retired ministers’ sense of
continuing to be a part of the Presbytery?

Do you have concerns for which you need our prayers, presence, and/or assistance?

Who do you and/or immediate family members consider to be your primary source of pastoral care?

Please return by January 31, 2023 by mail (3603 Lorna Ridge Dr., Birmingham, AL 35216) or
email (tstrickland@pslpcusa.org)

Thank you for your response to these questions.

The Commission on Ministry


mailto:tstrickland@pslpcusa.org

